
A teddy bear is a faithful friend, 
You can pick him up at either end. 

His fur is the color of breakfast toast, 
He’s always there when you need him the most! 

Donate a new Teddy Bear this holiday season for a 

child who is temporarily or permanently removed 

from their home. All donations will be given to the 

Guardian ad Litem Program and Kids in Distress.  

To donate a NEW Teddy Bear 
Call Jacqueline (Child Advocate) 

@ 954.708.0075 

 


